
TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 
PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Thursday 1st October 2020 

 
 
Present 
Sian Oustayiannis, Louise Roberts, Ellie Hutchinson, Claire Revell, Sarah Bates, Faye Owen, 
Tabitha Averis, Susannah Atkinson, Frances Hopes, Sarah Laythorpe, Sarah Cameletti, Stacey 
Coombs, Caroline Garner, Rhiannon Waters, Kerys Morgan-Smith and Caroline Lambe. 
 
 
Apologies 
Rosetta Rizzo, Adele Carter, Katherine Watson, Katie Wain, Sue Penton and Lynsey Brannan. 
 
 
Chair report 
The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting and started off the introductions. She thanked 
everyone involved for such a great start to the 2019/2020 academic year. We were on course 
for a great year and then we were stopped in our tracks. The quiz was a huge success, the fair 
raised a record breaking £7,300 and the introduction of the estate agent boards brought in lots 
of money. The Valentines disco, went well and the children enjoyed it. The ‘Coin snake’ was a 
new fundraising event last year, it was really successful and it raised £460. We managed to 
carry out the Mother’s Day present room on the day the school closed and then that was it. We 
missed out on a lot of fundraising including the sponsored bounce, Easter raffle, Father’s day 
present room, Sports day and the Summer Fair. Just before lockdown we handed over a cheque 
for £8,450.  
 
 
Head’s report 
The 2019/2020 was the most unexpected academic year and the school closure put a stop to so 
many events. The quiz night was great fun, the Christmas fair blew everyone away, it was a 
magical event. The money given to the school has been put towards the ipads. Thank you for 
everything the PTA does for the school and thank you for not forgetting the children during 
lockdown and providing book bags for the new Reception children and the leavers mugs for 
Year 2 children.  
 
 
Treasurer’s report 
Unfortunately the treasurer was unable to attend the meeting and we didn’t have his report to 
share.  
 
 
 



Discussion of roles 
Ellie Hutchinson discussed the roles within the PTA. 
Chair – Ellie Hutchinson – proposed by Claire Revell, seconded by Sarah Bates 
Secretary – Claire Revell – proposed by Ellie Hutchinson and seconded by Faye Owen, Sarah 
Bates to support Claire Revell with this role this year 
Treasurer – Stacey Coombs, proposed by Ellie Hutchinson, seconded by James Hutchinson, 
James Hutchinson to support Stacey with this role this year. 
 
Class Reps 
Magenta – Caroline Garner 
Cherry – Kerys Morgan Smith 
Crimson – Laura Heathfield 
Primrose – Sarah Bates 
Amber – Vanessa May 
Sunshine – Adele Carter 
Sapphire – Becks Stewart 
Indigo – Hannah Buist 
Turquoise – Kate Chown 
 
AOB  
None 
 
   
 
 


